

7th September 2021

Dear Member

Greg Sharrigan 1953-2021

It is with huge regret that I write to let you know the shocking news that Greg Sharrigan was killed on Thursday in an explosion at his home.

Elected in 1998 and riding regularly, mostly from Junction, he was aptly named, being gregarious and always interested in people in a positive way. He and Carol would come out to St Moritz in time for the Coppa d'Italia and stay for two or three weeks, cementing already fast Cresta friendships in the Zoo Bar of the Soldanella. During lockdown he kept in touch with Cresta friends with virtual drinks, probably sipping a Mai Tai, his favourite cocktail, as they chatted.

Easy-going, warm, caring and kind; Greg's many Cresta friends will join the President, Committee & Secretariat in appalled disbelief at his untimely death and send waves of love and support to Carol, their sons and the family.

Yours, very sadly, Harriet

Lady Brabazon

Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd 3 Swains Villas, Swains Road Bembridge, Isle of Wight PO35 5XT harriet.brabazon@cresta-run.com M: +44 (0)7866 49 47 46





St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Copyright © 2021 St. Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd., All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.







